



# Snowsport England

*Freestyle Key Committee – 11<sup>th</sup> Dec 2019*

---

Please reply to;

[martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk](mailto:martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk)

[www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk](http://www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk)

---

- A. Those present: Martin Carr, Ian Findlay, Ian Danby, Ania Wasielewska, Rob Taylor
  - B. Standing Orders: Declaration of interests, Struck off directors, Safeguarding
- 
- 1. UK Competitions – A tender document is almost finished, which will be sent out to the slopes for action
  - 2. Euro Camps – There should be a camp in Mid Feb 2020 with a none FIS moguls competition at the end.
  - 3. Futures style sessions – There is one planned in for this weekend, there are also plans to develop the L2 awards as part of this. Ongoing issues getting these dates on the SSE web site.
  - 4. Moguls Training Plan – We are awaiting dates from Castleford in regard to moguls build dates. This plan will also include the Futures etc plans once finalised as well as the above camp/comp.
  - 5. Airbag – RT is investigating the numbers for a camp in Italy, although if this is around half term the cost increases significantly.
  - 6. Laax 2020 – So far we have received 3 bookings for this, but it is early days yet...
  - 7. Scotland Moguls – We have a date for this of the end of Feb, but we need to start and push this, so if the weather is good we have the numbers and are ready to move.
  - 8. SSE Committee Structure – There was a discussion of the future structure of the various SSE committees. The suggestions for far will be sent to the committee for any comments.
  - 9. Selection – There has been one addition to the moguls squad.
  - 10. Next meeting will be end Jan or start of Feb 2020